## The Reward

## **Text Book Exercise Solved**

## **OBJECTIVE**

				UD.	LC		Carrie B	
1		choose the corre						TA ALA
i.	J	orkens said that a	man	who wanted	to su	ucceed had t	o be:	
		) an athlete						
	C	a lucky man	d)	a hardworki	ing pe	rson		
ii.		he man who keep			10	子供专员1600	7	
		) the reward					d)	the trophy
iii	. н	e'd be skating cha	mpio	n if he really	gave	diw course		Contract
	a)	some money	b)	his passion		Demot rvsid		Decin Still
		all his time to it						
iv.	H	e hit on a most ex			ion, t	o be appoint	ted	
	a)			THE RESERVE TO SHARE THE PARTY OF THE PARTY				
	c)			a court acrob	pat			
v.	At	the age of sixtee			6 860	של לו עם מו עם מו	Une	
	a)	high jump	200 200			the hundred	yards	race
	d)				undre	d yards		a de tre la constitución de la c
vi.	Go	rgios probably wa	nted	to:				
a) make his country po				owerful		b) prove his parents wrong		
	(c)	wear a splendid ur		the large of the first of the same	d)	create a post		TOTAL THE TOTAL
∕ii.	Wh	en Gorgios was in	augu	rated, the p	eople	applauded	becau	se he,
	a)	had achieved his a	mbitio	on b)	look	ed splendid in	his u	niform
	c)	performed on the h	urdle	s and swings		Principles of the		
	d)	defeated his enemi	es					
iii.	The	great throne-room	m had	d been turne	d int	o a kind of		
	a)	swimming pool	b)	gymnasium	c)	stadium	d)	race track
۲.	Ter	but						
	a)	asked Jorkens what	was I	his own ambit	ion			
	b)	believed Jorken's sta	DOM:					
	c)	disagreed with Jorke	ens					
	4)	improved lerkens -t		The last of the last		7774		

x. G	orgios achieved his ambition by	
a	building a skating ring b) going into politics	
c)	getting an opportunity d) winning the hundred yards	
2.	Mark the statements true or false Mark کودرست یافلو Stateme	ntsul
i.	They talked of money and determination.	False
ii.	Gorgios wanted to prove his parents wrong.	True
iii.	He went into politics to persuade them.	True
iv.	The creation of a post of Court acrobat would increase the glory of the country.	True
v.	It would inspire them to win the just rights.	True
vi.	Many athletes competed for the post of a Court-acrobat.	False
vii.	The magnificent uniform of Gorgios impressed the all.	True
viii.	Everyone was sad on the inauguration.	False
ix.	The band played softly.	True
х.	Gorgios looked up with a slightly sad expression towards the royal platform.	True
3.	Answer the following questions (in one to three sentences)	
Ans:	Please go to Text Exercise Questions and answers at the start.	
4.	Answers the following questions in 100 - 150 words.	
	والات كجوابات 150-100 الفاظ يس المهير	مندرجه ذيل
(i)	Discuss the political views of Jorkens يحف يجيح الكانظريات پر بحث يجيح	جار کنز کے سیا
Ans:	According to Jorkens, hard and long time struggle is required to come to a fruitf	
	Sometimes we have to wait for a long time. If we are consistent, we will achieve	our goal.
	Jorkens is of the view that we should make long efforts. These must be supported	ed by our
	sincerity. If we have to go to the politics for its achievement, we should join. W	
	seek proper time to express our goal to the people.	
(;;)	How did Gorgios achieve his ambition?	گورجاس نے
(ii)	Gorgios had a wild ambition to be a Court acrobat. But he did not have resource	es enough
Ans:	to achieve his goal. He had to join politics for that purpose. He emerged as a	successful
	politician. As soon as he found an opportunity, he expressed his ambition o	nenly. He
	politician. As soon as ne round an opportunity, he expressed his unbelone	re he was
	faced the opposing arguments and after a long struggle of more than sixty year	uld be an
	able to make his people believe that the presence of a Court acrobat wo	ulu be all
	inspiration for the soldiers to fight against enemies energetically. He was ap	opointed a
	Court acrobat against the newly created post. In this way, he achieved his ambit	tion.
(iii)	Do you agree or disagree with the viewpoint of the writer? Give five re	asons.
713	كنقط الظراع معن بين ياغير معن بين؟ يا ي وجوبات ديجي	لياآپ مصنف.
Ans:	The writer has a right notion about a successful life. It can be achieved by hard	work only.
	then constant hard working, t	hen facing

Our setting up a goal, then proper planning, then constant hard working, then facing

Ans:

hurdles with zest and zeal and finally taste the flavor of success are the keys to achieve the success are our goal. It is not an easy task but it is not impossible too. It may take a very long tin but our strong determination can lead us towards our goal.

Why were the brilliant dresses put in the shade (לוט א אפילוי) at the inauguration? (iv) المالرب بين بوركيللباس كى چك دمك كيون ماندكردى كئ تقى؟

All the brilliant dresses were put in the shade so that the splendour of the Court acroba Ans: dress be revealed to all. When Gorgios, the appointed Court acrobat against the new created post, appeared amidst glittering flood of lights in his red uniform and white ha he gave out a sense of glory and brightness. It seemed to be dazzling as no eye cou stand against his sudden appearance. There was nothing but a flood of different lights the hall which was presenting the view of a galaxy. أبس كياسبق كماتى ي

What is the lesson the story teaches? (v)

The story emphasizes upon the need of strong resolution and determination if we rea Ans: want to achieve our goal. For this we should have strong goal with proper planning, 0 dedication and energies will prove to be motivational and this spirit can lead us to fa every hurdle before achieving our ultimate goal. We can say that the story throws light the need of strong conviction to materialize our dream.

Connect part of Column I with the relevant part to Column II and write in column III.

الك كے مع كوكا لم دو كے مص كے ساتھ ملائيں اوراسے كالم تين ميں كھيے \_ Column III Column II Column I required for success ambition openly (i)Some said opportunity was he came by his wild idea few more days to that (ii) He was a good athlete when wild idea (iii) He went into them harder than anyone else food used to be cheap (iv) He had power enough to showed each other off to ambition openly preach his perfection few more days to that w (v) He had only to stick for a than sixty years to do it idea (vi) I used to do in those days food used to be cheap than anyone else when (vii) His white hair and the red showed each other off he came by his wild idea uniform perfection (viii) It must have taken him more than sixty years to do it required for success

## 6. Punctuate the following lines.

مندرجهذيل سطرول بين اوقاف لكائے۔

On panieta accu
life is like a race jorkens went on in which
they tire after a while and sit down or get
interested in something else instead the
man who keeps on wins the race.

"Life is like a race." Jorkens went on, "in which they tire after a while and sit down, or get interested in something else instead. The man

Complete these sentences with the correct forms of the verbs in brackets.

بریکوں میں دیے گئے verbs کی درست formsسے ان جملوں کو کمل سیجے۔

who keeps on wins the race."

	Incorrect	Correct
1.	Jorkens said that if a man (be) determined to get anything, and (stick) to it long enough, he (get) it.	Jorkens said that if a man was determined to get anything, and <b>stuck</b> to it long enough, he <b>got</b> it.
ii.		If a man wanted to be a skating champion of the Sahara, and could not afford the money to get there, he'd make the money.
iii.	He (be) skating champion if he really (give) all his time to it.	He would be skating champion if he really gave all his time to it.
911 0	(be) increased of Court acrobat (be) created.	were created.
	It was decided that if a good athlete (can) be found, they (make) him court acrobat.	It was decided that if a good athlete <b>could be</b> found, they <b>would make</b> him court acrobat.

Use the following phrasal verbs in sentences of your own.

مندرجه ذیل Phrasal verbs کواین جملوں میں استعال کیجے۔

				and the last of
1	get in	واخل ہونا	Many families were unable to get in the hall.	
2	get out	بابرنكل جانا	Would you please get out of my site?	
3	get on	سوارجونا	The old woman was given passage to get on the train.	
4	get off	ارنا	He got off his car and went into the meeting hall.	

Read the passage and answer the questions given at the end.

اس پیرے کو پڑھ کرآخریس دیے گئے سوالوں کے جواب دیجے۔

'Simply by sticking to it,' said Jorkens. 'He went into politics. They all do in that country. But he went into them harder than anyone else, and never gave up his ambition. Of course he made speeches, and fine ones, on many other subjects; but all the while he

stuck to his one idea. The years went by, and the day came when he had power enough to preach his ambition openly, and he told them how the glory of their country and of its ancient throne would be increased if the post of Court acrobat were created. He gave examples of other Courts and greater ones. Of course many opposed him: that is politics. Of course it took a long time; that is politics too. But as the years went by he wore down opposing arguments, till he had taught people hat a lesson it would be to a!! the nations to have a young athlete at Court exhibiting perfect physical fitness and how such an example would strengthen their soldiers and enable them finally to win the just rights of the nation in victorious battle against their accursed neighbours. And so the idea caught on; and to make a very long story short, the post of Court acrobat was duly created.

- a) Who went into the politics?
- Ans: Gorgios went into the politics.
- b) How can the glory of the country be increased?
- Ans: According to Gorgios, the glory of the country can be increased by creating the post of the Court acrobat.
- c) How was the post of a Court acrobat created?
- d) Write down the main idea of the paragraph.
- This paragraph teaches us the message of determination. If a man is determined and he sticks to it and works hard, he succeeds in achieving his ambition.

